
"CORRIGENDUM" 
 

Tender Notice Published vide (IPL-5108) 
 

Project Management Unit Office, University of Sargodha 

With reference to the tender notice by the University of Sargodha 
advertised in press vide IPL No,5108 on dated 17-18 May 2022,the 
statement " University of Sargodha invites sealed proposals / bids 
for Serial No. (1 to 7) from the pre-qualified contractors for the 
project "Strengthening of University of Sargodha & its sub-
campuses at Mianwali & Bhakkar" and the enlisted 
contractors/suppliers/vendors with PD(works) office of UOS, 
whereas for serial No. 8 sealed proposals / bids are invited from 
the firms/suppliers registered with FBR(Active NTN) and having 
experience/expertise in the relevant field." should be read as 
"University of Sargodha invites sealed proposals / bids from 
contractors / firms / suppliers registered with FBR (active NTN & 
STRN) having experience / expertise in relevant category / field for 
the following works for the project "Strengthening of University of 
Sargodha& its Sub-Campuses at Mianwali & Bhakkar." 
 Every other detail (terms & conditions) remains same. 
 
Project Coordinator (PMU) 
University of Sargodha 
Ph: 0304-9945114 
 

 

 

 

  


